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Spillway Retaining Wall Foundations
Please see the memorandum “Investigation to Determine Extent of Spillway Retaining Wall
Foundation” (dated March 3, 2003) for details regarding the foundation of the existing retaining
walls.

Notice
This Geotechnical foundation report is based on the bent locations provided in the memo
“Request for Subsurface Investigation” dated February 3, 2003. If significant changes are made
in the design, or location of the proposed structure, the subsurface information should be
reviewed and modified as necessary.
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Project Geologist



